
Notice No.:- A.R.S./B.Ed./Notice/2025/043 

Date: - 14/08/2025 

A.R.S. B.Ed. COLLEGE 

BSL LH, BOKARO STEEL CITY 

NOTICE 

It is informed to all the students of A.R.S. B.Ed. 

College that the college will remain closed on 

16/08/2025 (Saturday) on the occasion of 

“JANMASHTAMI”. 

 The college will re-open on 18th August 2025 and the 

classes will run as usual. 

 

 

       

 


